HRT: Notice of cancellation of list of shareholders attending the General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 
On 30 Mar 2020, HaNoi Railway Transport Joint Stock Company announced the cancellation of list of shareholders attending the General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
I. Temporarily stop of organizing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 of Hanoi Railway Transport Joint Stock Company as convened in Resolution No.02 - 20/NQ-HDQT of February 25, 2020 of the Board of Directors of the Company
[bookmark: _GoBack]II. Assign the General Director of the Company to direct professional departments to complete procedures for the State Securities Commission, Department of Planning and Investment of Hanoi City to extend the time of organizing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 of Hanoi Railway Transport Joint Stock Company by June 30, 2020 at the latest. The members of the Board of Directors and the General Director of the Company shall base on the decentralization of management and administration of the organization and direct the specialized and professional sections, member units and concerned individuals to implement
